
 
  
2pm, Thursday 2 December 2021 
  
The Chair of the Monash Health Board, Mr Dipak Sanghvi, invites you to attend 
the 2021 Monash Health Annual General Meeting and Open Board Meeting. 
  
At a time when information and misinformation is so readily available, the pandemic has 
required community and healthcare leaders to be more available and be a reliable and trusted 
source of information. 
  
At this year’s Open Board meeting we will be joined in conversation by a number of influential 
people to hear about their experience over the past 18 months and discuss their observations, 
approach and learnings. 
 

• Victoria’s Chief Health Officer, Professor Brett Sutton  
• ABC Melbourne’s Drive presenter, Rafael Epstein  
• Channel 7’s State Political Reporter, Sharnelle Vella 
• Monash Health’s Senior Advisor Community Engagement, Silva Navaretian 

  
We hope you will join an interesting and stimulating discussion.  We will also report back on 
what we have done since last year’s Open Board meeting discussion on patient experience, and 
report back on our year of operations in the AGM. 
  
We will again be meeting online. 
  
Please register your attendance by midday, Wednesday 1 December. 
  
To learn more, and register, please visit www.monashhealth.org/agm  
  
 

http://www.monashhealth.org/agm

